
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The City of Lawrence Utility Service Board will have a special meeting on 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020, at 5:30 pm eastern time. The meeting will be in the 

Public Assembly Room at the Lawrence Government Center located at 9001 East 

59th Street. The public is invited to attend.  The Utility Service Board may impose 

reasonable restrictions on the number of attendees to control audience density in 

consideration of the existing COVID-19 national emergency.  If the public wishes 

to submit remote comments, please email them to twhitcomb@cityoflawrence.org 

or call 317-524-6382. 

 

The public may participate remotely in the meeting by dialing (463) 777-8704 and 

entering PIN: 356304. 
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